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	Comments


Austin Energy apologizes for the late filing of these comments but believes that there is more work to be done on NOGRR123 before its approval by TAC.   Austin Energy proposes that NOGRR123 be remanded to the Reliability Operations Subcommittee for further consideration by Operations Working Group. Austin Energy lists some concerns below:
1. The email address for submitting misoperations report to ERCOT was struck from the Ops Guide language, but no substitute was made.  Stakeholders have no specific email address to use for submitting relay misoperations reports.  (Austin Energy would also be interested in discussing an acknowledgement of receipt sent to the person submitting the report.)
2. The proposed language is confusing in that Op Guide Section 6.2.2 (13) refers to the Relay Misoperations Report, but Op Guide Section 8B is titled Protection System Misoperations Report.  Further confusion is created by the language in Op Guide Section 6.2.3 (6), “…or any other form that contains the same information and that is provided in a similar format as the ERCOT Relay Misoperations Report…” 
3. The dates in Op Guide Section 6.2.3 (6) match the ones in the TRE procedure; however, TRE’s procedure also includes a caveat for moving the deadline to the next business day if it falls on a holiday or weekend.  As such, in 2014, three of the four deadlines do not match between TRE and ERCOT.  Consistency between ERCOT and TRE language would be an improvement Austin Energy believes should be discussed.
	Revised Proposed Guide Language


None at this time.
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